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AUGUST 2022
Welcome to the new school year, Gamecocks! We hope you had a great summer and are excited to get

back into the action for the 2022-2023 academic year! This Student Org Newsletter, SPURS UPdates, will

be sent out at the beginning of each month and include important updates, resources, and events for you

and your organization!

Fall 2022 Roster Verification - Available Now!

Verified records of student organization memberships are collected in each student’s My UofSC

Experience, a university platform that records the many experiences, both for-credit and not-for-credit, that

students engage in while at UofSC.

In order for your organization members to have their involvement included in the My UofSC Experience, it
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is your responsibility as an organization to verify your roster for Fall 2022. Please ensure your rosters are

accurate and up-to-date - the accuracy and integrity of these student records are essential. Only records

of membership that have been verified will be collected in the My UofSC Experience. To verify records,

simply log-in to your Garnet Gate account, click on the organization you are verifying on the right of the

page, and click "About" under "Organizational Tools". Scroll to the bottom of the page and click "Fall 2022

Roster Verification", then click "Update". You're done!

Fall Student Organization Fair
The Fall Student Organization Fair will be hosted on Greene

Street and Davis Field on Thursday, August 25th, from

11:00A-2:00P and 7:00P-10:00P! Join us to meet and

discover over 300 of our 550+ organizations and learn how

you can be involved this upcoming year!

Student Organization Banner Decorating
Need a new banner for your organization for the Student

Organization Fair? Come to the LSC on Wednesday, Aug.

24th, from 9:00A-7:00P, and get creative! The LSC will have

all the supplies you'll need to make a huge impact at the Fair

on Thursday!

https://garnetgate.sa.sc.edu/event/8189034
https://garnetgate.sa.sc.edu/event/8189035
https://garnetgate.sa.sc.edu/event/8150931
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Community Service Fair | Monday, Aug. 22
Grab your organization members and join us for the Fall

Community Service Fair, located on Greene Street, from

11:00A-1:00P on Monday, Aug. 22. This is a great opportunity

for you and your organizations to meet campus and

community partners for service and engagement

opportunities for the upcoming year!

Joint Intelligence and Tactics Club
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Star Wars Club
 

Name Change Alert:
- Indian Cultural Organization (previously Indian Cultural Exchange)

- Midlands Audubon (previously Ornithology Club)

- Chinese Students and Scholars Association (previously Friendship Association

of Chinese Students and Scholars)

Don't see your org? Email us to make sure you have
completed all the steps to have a University verified club!

Welcome, Mai!
The LSC is excited to introduce one of our four new Graduate

Assistants for the 2022-2023 year, Mai Francis! Mai comes to

the LSC from Kent State University and will be focusing her

work on leadership development within the LSC. If you, or

your organization, is interested in leadership coaching,

development, or have general student organization

questions, make sure to reach out to Mai!

Welcome, Sully!
The LSC is excited to introduce Sully Hutto, the Student Life

Ambassador for the upcoming year! Sully is a current senior here at

UofSC and will be working within the LSC on special projects, including

student organizations! If you have any questions about any student

organization programs, don't hesitate reaching out to Sully!
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Aramark Sports and
Entertainment wants YOU!
Get involved on Game Days and earn some
extra cash for you, or raise some funds for
your student organization!
Football starts soon, so apply today!
If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact Dina Scirpo at scirpo-
dina@aramark.com.
We can’t for you to be part of the Aramark
Team.

mailto:scirpo-dina@aramark.com
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